
Joint Select Board and Budget Advisory Committee Meeting Summary 
Municipal Center, Room A, 10 Bunker Hill Avenue, Stratham, NH 03885 
 
Meeting Date:  January 11, 2024 
 
Attendees: 

• Mike Houghton, Select Board Chair 
• Allison Knab, Select Board Vice Chair 
• Joe Anderson, Select Board 
• June Sawyer, Budget Advisory Committee 
• Connie Aubin-Adams, Budget Advisory Committee 
• Wayne Young, Budget Advisory Committee 
• Tedd Tramaloni, Budget Advisory Committee 
• Jennifer Scrafford, School Board Representative 
• David Moore, Town Administrator 
• Christiane McAllister, Finance Administrator 
 

At 6:00 pm Select Board Chair Mike Houghton opened the joint meeting of the Select Board and 
Budget Advisory Committee (BAC).     
 
Department heads then gave their departments’ 2024 budget presentations.  Staff presentations 
included:   
Jeffrey Denton, Chief, Fire Department 
Deborah Bakie, Town Clerk / Tax Collector 
Kerry Cronin, Wiggin Memorial Library Director 
Christiane McAllister, Administrator, Finance Administration 
 
Following each presentation the BAC, Select Board and department heads discussed presentation 
highlights and addressed questions.  No actions were taken.  Department presentation are 
attached and made part of the minutes. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


